
 
 

 

November 24, 2010 

 

Mr. Tim Cooley  

Director, City of Madison Economic Development Division  

Madison Municipal Building  

P.O. Box 2983  

Madison, WI 53701  

 

Re: Economic Development Committee Development Process Improvement Initiative – 

Draft Report 

  

Dear Mr. Cooley, 

 

On November 16, 2010 you received a letter from the Development Review Oversight 

Committee (DROC) of Capitol Neighborhoods, Inc. with comments on the draft report of 

Development Process Improvement Initiative by the Economic Development Committee. 

 

I am re-sending this letter to you following unanimous approval of the November 16 

DROC letter by the Executive Council of Capitol Neighborhoods at our meeting on 

November 24, 2010.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam Plotkin 

President, Capitol Neighborhoods, Inc. 
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